

Superintendent's Scholarship Award for Excellence

INSTRUCTIONS FOR SUPERINTENDENT'S SCHOLARSHIP AWARD NOMINEES

1. Please submit a video, no more than 2 minutes long, sharing why you chose your honored educator or staff no later than May 3rd at 5:00 pm to Kay at the Everett Public Schools Foundation: kfantin@everettsd.org Please keep your remarks to two minutes.

Leading up to the announcement of the one winner per high school on May 19th, we will be posting on social media and the Foundation's website the honored educator video introductions by finalists. **Facebook@ epsFoundation1 Twitter @ EPSF_WA and Instagram @#EPSFoundation** like and follow our pages and share with your family and friends!

• On May 19th we will announce the winners with Dr. Ian Saltzman.

Congratulations on being a finalist for the Superintendence's Scholarship Award for Excellence!

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact the Everett Public Schools Foundation by calling Kay Fantin at 425-417-4558 or emailing kfantin@everettsd.org